PECIAL
ANNOUNCE MENT

If you have a child that will be 4 years old by September 1, 2022, please note that Pre-K
registration begins January 15, 2022 for the 2022-2023 school year. In Chambers County
School District, we desire for all families who want their child in a preschool program to be
able to start in the fall. Therefore, we are asking parents to choose (74 Huguley, (4 Bob
Harding Shawmut, OR (74 BOTH SCHOOLS when registering no matter where you are zoned.
Why? IF your child is not pulled during the 18 count of students drawing in the school of
where you are zoned, we want to offer families an opportunity to be in a preschool class at
Huguley and/or Bob Harding Shawmut Elementary. We want to offer as many opportunities
as possible for your son or daughter to be in a preschool class for the 2022-2023. If you
have any questions, please see your child’s principal at any of our elementary schools.



